Oatley Organiser 7th November 2022
Relieving Principal
Dear parents and carers,

4C Transforming School Professional Learning

The staff at Oatley are engaging in extensive 4C processes with expert personnel from the 4C
Transformative Learning team to deepen our pedagogical practices in understanding how to
use the Learning Disposition Wheel to support student wellbeing and design authentic
curriculum delivery. Through collaborative professional learning the staff have the
opportunity to use effective 4C processes to evaluate specific initiatives in the school plan
and determine future directions.

Leadership 2023

Our Year 5 students have started their Leadership process for 2023 where they have
nominated themselves to be considered for the leadership team.

Role and Responsibilities for our leaders include:

o Follow school values at all times

o Be an excellent role model

e Show respect to all member of the community

o Display initiatives and work well in a team

e Possess the ability to communicate orally and in a written form
« Maintain the highest standards as a Student Leader at our school

ICT Literacy National Assessment Program
Our school was selected to administer the NAP-ICT Literacy Main Study. A random
selection of students in Year 6 completed the online assessment, which measures the ability

of students to use information and communication technology appropriately and safely.

Christmas Card Competition

The annual Mark Coure Christmas Card competition is well on its way. There has been an
extension to the closing date which is now Friday 11 November. Good luck to all the students
that enter this competition.

Year 6 Dance Program

The Year 6 Dance program begins in Week 5 and runs for 5 consecutive weeks. This is an
energetic program that engages the Year 6 students, getting them ready for their Year 6
Farewell at the end of the year.

Slavica Markovski

Relieving Principal



